
 

 
 

HISTORICAL MUSEUM 
BOARD 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

   NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Capitola Historical Museum Board  

regular meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, May 2, 2013 

has been cancelled. 
 The meeting schedule will resume  

with the next regular scheduled meeting to be 
held on Thursday, June 6, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. 

in the Museum, 
 410 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 

 
POSTED: 4/24/2013                   ___________________ 
                          Michele Deiter 
                                                     Records Coordinator 


